
Lady Bulldogs Defeat Weskan 
By Amanda Cheney 
 The GPHS Lady Bulldogs faced off against the Weskan Coyotes at home on January 19 
claiming another win39-27. The Lady Bulldogs started the game with strong defense and 
outscored the Lady Coyotes 13-4 by the end of the first. In the second quarter, the girls worked 
to keep their lead and went into halftime with a 21-9 lead.  

Coming onto the floor after halftime, Weskan outscored GP 14-11, but free throws kept 
the Lady Bulldogs in play making the score 32-23 at the end of the third quarter. The Bulldogs 
continued to outscore the Coyotes in the final quarter, ending the game with a 39-27 win. This 
extends the girls’ record to 9-1.  
 “We struggled on the offensive end,” said KayCee Miller, “but fortunately we’re a good 
team, and as a team we worked together to do what we had to for the win.” 
 The Lady Bulldogs were led in scoring by junior KayCee Miller with 13 points. Other 
teammates scoring for the Bulldogs were sophomore Mabel Lugo-8, senior Maggi Nieman-7, 
senior Kaylie Schaben-7, and freshman Ashley Stoll-4. Kaylie Schaben led the Lady Bulldogs in 
rebounding with 12, following with Lugo-10, Miller-5, Stoll-5, and Noel Ritter with 4.  
 The girls had 18 steals and 5 assists to help contribute to their win over the Coyotes. The 
Bulldogs will host the opposing Quinter Bulldogs on Tuesday, January 23, and then will travel to 
Winona to take on the Triplains/Brewster Titans on Friday, January 26.  


